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Official Invitation to Experiencia Puerto Rico 2024

Dear Municipal Leader,

We are pleased to announce the 9th edition of Experiencia Puerto Rico, an event

focused on topics related to Municipalism in Latin America and the United States. We would like

to extend our invitation for you to participate in this significant gathering. Experiencia Puerto

Rico 2024 will take place in the City of San Juan, Puerto Rico, from August 26th to 28th, 2024,

welcoming both local and international attendees. Our host hotel will be the Sheraton Puerto

Rico Hotel & Casino, located in the Convention T-Mobile District. We will be announcing

additional hotel options within 5 to 10 minutes of the event venue in the coming days.

Experiencia Puerto Rico 2024 will serve as a forum for us all to come together to share

ideas, projects, visions, and promote a better quality of life for our communities. It is essential

that we engage in dialogue and reassess our solutions within the framework of a new City

model. The event is designed for Mayors, Municipal Legislators, Councilors, as well as officials

involved in Finance, Municipal administration, Ethics,Compliance, and Governance.



As customary, we anticipate the participation of the National League of Cities (NLC),

which has chosen Experiencia Puerto Rico 2024 as its official stop this year in celebration of its

100 years of foundation. Likewise, the International City/County Management Association

(ICMA), both highly esteemed organizations in the United States regarding local government

issues, will be present. Additionally, the Federation of Cities and Associations of Latin America,

known as FLACMA, will join us, as well as members of the Confederation of Associations of

Municipalities of Central America and the Caribbean (CAMCAYCA), who will hold their annual

assembly within the framework of Experiencia Puerto Rico 2024.

This year's event will have a special focus on the inclusion of the private sector and its

role and relevance in good governance. As part of the Chamber of Commerce of Puerto Rico's

work plan for this year, we will have a special session where various leaders from chambers of

commerce across Latin America and the United States will be present to analyze common

interests between the public and private sectors, as well as transparency and ethics in their

pursuit.

We believe that your participation in the event will provide you with the opportunity to

share experiences with colleagues and experts in these fields and enable you to actively

engage in discussions taking place internationally on these fundamental topics for local

governments. Finally, we see Experiencia Puerto Rico 2024 as a great opportunity to establish

contacts and friendships with colleagues from the region. In addition to the extensive official

agenda, we will have cultural exchange elements. As usual, the event will feature top-quality

musical and cultural offerings, which we will be announcing soon.

We invite you to visit the website www.ExperienciaPuertoRico.com to learn more details

about the event. You can also reach out via WhatsApp TEXT at 787-415-1912 or email at

janluisrosado5@gmail.com, or Whatsapp TEXT 787-238-8312. Alternatively, you can contact

us via email at experienciapuertorico@gmail.com. Additionally, we encourage you to register

immediately to reserve your spot at http://experienciapuertorico.com/ or If you wish to view the

program, you can access it at https://experienciapuertorico.com/programa/.

It would be our pleasure to have your special participation in our event. We look forward

to welcoming you as a leader of your organization or municipality to this important gathering,

where you will have the opportunity to witness the participation of world-class speakers and
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engage with topics of high public interest, such as their relevance to the growth of cities in Latin

America, the United States, and Puerto Rico. Furthermore, through this invitation, we would like

to extend the participation to other members of your organization, municipality, or private

company. We await your presence in Puerto Rico, confident that you will have an unforgettable

learning experience while enjoying the beauty of Puerto Rico.

Warm regards,

Mickey J. Espada Medina

Executive Director

Experiencia Puerto Rico


